
BF Committee 

From: 	 Keith Scott <oasispacific@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 24, 2018 7:48 AM 
To: 	 BE Committee 
Subject: 	 Piiholo Road tree removal 

We live on Piiholo Road and travel it 10-15 times a week. As you know there are a lot of dead and dying trees along 

Piiholo that are in danger of falling on the road and potentially killing motorists. I encourage you to do what you can to 

expedite funding and contracting for removal of the dangerous trees before one of them falls and kills someone. 

Keith and Pamela Scott 

1661 Piiholo Road 


